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START THE NEW YEAR OFF WITH PCE 
 

JANUARY GATHERING  - 1/15/11  

CHURCH OF THE SERVANT - 14343 N MacArthur - Oklahoma City 

 

5:30 pm CHILI SUPPER 

7:00 pm PRAISE AND WORSHIP 

      “Then they told what had happened on the road, and how he had been made 
known to them in the breaking of  the bread.”  Luke 24:35 (NRSV) 

 At the January 15 gathering at Church of 

the Servant, there will be a table set up outside 

Community Hall manned to help you register for 

the new Emmaus Website. 

 You already have access to the Home Page, 

Newsletters, Calendar, Prayer Vigils and links to 

other sites; however, you will need a password to 

use the forum and member database. Just stop by 

the table after you eat and we’ll get you registered. 

 There is still work being done to the  

website; however, it is ready for you to use.  Just 

go to www.pioneercountryemmaus.com, and you 

will be directed to the new site. 

 AND, if you see them, please thank Tom 

Cannon, Lisa Cannon and Marvin 

Scheele for all their hard work and long hours 

spent designing this new website. 

CHILD CARE AVAILABLE AT 

THE PCE GATHERING 

 

PLEASE RSVP BY 

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 12, 2011 

 

CALL JUDIE @ 

405/748-6771 or 405/250-1333 
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Do you have a 4th 
Day Story?   
 
How about a good 
study or devotional 
idea that’s worked 
for you?   
 
Why not share them 
with the PCE 
community? 
 
 
Just email it to : 

January 15, 2011 Community Gathering 
Church of the Servant UMC 
14343 N. MacArthur Blvd 

January 22, 2011 Team Orientation/Training for 
Walks #119, #122 
Westmoore Community Church 
12609 S. Western 

February 5, 2011 Team Training for Walks #119, #122 
Church of the Servant UMC 
14343 N. MacArthur Blvd. 

February 19, 2011 Team Training for Walks #119, #122 
Church of the Servant UMC 
14343 N. MacArthur Blvd. 

February 19, 2011 Community Gathering 
St. Matthew UMC 
300 N. Air Depot, Midwest City 

March 5, 2011 Team Training for Walks #119, #122 
Mustang UMC 
211 W. State Highway 152, Mustang 

March 9, 2011 SETUP for Walk #119 
Mustang UMC 
211 W. State Highway 152, Mustang 

March 10-13, 2011 Men’s Walk #119 
Mustang UMC 
211 W. State Highway 152, Mustang 

March 23, 2011 SETUP for Walk #119 
Mustang UMC 
211 W. State Highway 152, Mustang 

March 24-27, 2011 Women’s Walk #122 
Mustang UMC 
211 W. State Highway 152, Mustang 

April 16, 2011 Community Gathering 
Details to Come 
 

May 21, 2011 Community Gathering 
Details to Come 
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 Since the last edition of 

Rooster Tales the winds of 

change have been blowing 

down the plains.  October saw 

board elections meaning a new 

governing body for the PCE 

Community.  December brought 

new roles for board members 

and the launch of the all new 

website.  The new year prom-

ises to be exciting with two sets 

of walks scheduled in spring 

and fall and a set of Chrysalis 

Flights in the summer. There 

will be PLENTY of chances for 

community members to serve 

and lots of lives transformed by 

the power of God’s grace that 

flows through the Walk to  

Emmaus and it’s affiliated 

movements. 

 New Board members 

were elected in the October 

elections to replace those whose 

terms expired.  They include; 

Christine Jackson, Jeff Keyser, 

Debbie Rowland, David Smith 

and Dale Stanley.  Additionally, 

Steve Guengerich and Pam  

Allen were appointed to finish 

the term of members who had to 

step down. 

 The Emmaus model calls 

for a working board with each 

member filling specific critical 

roles to ensure the success of 

the community.  The full board 

roster with each member’s  

responsibility appears on page 4 of this publication.  If you have any questions about 

any facet of Emmaus, you can contact a board member.   

 Lastly, PCE launched its all new, redesigned website in December.  Tom and 

Lisa Cannon and Marvin Scheele have put in countless hours revamping and  

retooling the site to make it more user friendly and effective.  Talk about serving  

behind the scenes.  Their work will move PCE forward with a website packed full of 

exciting features.  To check it out, just go to www.pioneercountryemmaus.com.  

You will be redirected to the new site or there’s a link on the landing page you can 

click.  If you bump into Tom, Lisa or Marvin, please  express how much we all    

appreciate their hard work.   

PCE SEES BIG CHANGES 

NEW BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTED 

BOARD MEMBERS NEW POSITIONS CHOSEN 

ALL NEW & IMPROVED WEBSITE LAUNCHED 

www.pioneercountryemmaus.com 

 
ROOSTER TALES newsletter is published by the  

Pioneer Country Emmaus Board of Directors for the local 
Emmaus Community with editions every month except De-
cember.  The Editor, Mike Sullivan, can be reached by email 
at roostertales@gmail.com or phone at 405/863-5529.   
The electronic version is available on the web @ 
www.pioneercountryemmaus.com. 

OUTGOING BOARD MEMBERS 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 

Susan Good  Dorothy Holman 

Chelsea Hunt    Laura Lane 

Claudia Lovelace    Gordon R. Loveless 

Zona Scholl     Kerry Cox* 
 

LIVES WERE CHANGED BECAUSE YOU SAID YES 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 

*Will continue on Board as immediate past Community Lay Director 



Valerie Steele, 
Community Spiritual Director 

w: 405/751-0755 Don Ellis, 
Community Lay Director 

h: 405/755-2573 

Max Rudd, 
Assistant Community Spiritual      

Director 

h: 405/547-5207 Diann Rudd, 
Assistant Community Lay 

Director 

h: 405/547-5207 

Kerry Cox, 
Past Community Lay Director 

h:  405/755-2573 Judie Ellis, 
Secretary/Training 

h: 405/755-2573-5207 

Rick Akers, 
Facilities/Security 

h: 405/330-6543 Hannah Parker, 
Chrysalis Representative 

hparker2@uco.edu 

Pam Allen, 
General Agape/Prayer Room 

h: 405/372-8283 Bill Parks, 
Personal Agape 

h: 405/330-5453 

Mark Bye, 
Treasurer/Photographer 

h: 405/745-4244 Debbie Rowland, 
Gatherings 

h: 405/681-2135 

Ken Edmondson, 
Kitchen 

w: 405/377-5353 David Smith, 
Facilities/Security 

h: 405/330-5453 

Steve Guengerich, 
Music 

h: 405/330-6543 Dale Stanley, 
Registrar 

h: 405/373-3730 
dstanley195@live.com 

Christy Jackson, 
Fourth Day 

h: 405/681-3948 Mike Sullivan, 
Newsletter 

c: 405/863-5529 
roostertails@gmail.com 

Jeff Keyser, 
Kitchen 

c: 405/590-7796   

  

www.pioneercountryemmaus.com 

PIONEER COUNTRY EMMAUS 
2011 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
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Questions / Comments /  
Request Snail Mail? 

 

roostertales 
@gmail.com 


